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Born and raised Oregonian and proud to be small town ! But if this cap and trade bill goes
through 1I’m not sure if the small town I am in will last . I live in Coos county and it has
already been devastated once in the past by the environmental spotted owl act .

This bill to me seems nothing more then another way to tax the people and put the money into
Portland and Salem . If you can’t get rid of this bill the vote needs to go to the people !!! The
emergency clause is just more b.s .

I was informed that several people of timberunity met with governor Brown and discussed
carbon emissions with her and even left a plan of ways to cut emissions, NOT TAX the people
and ways to start and keep jobs in Oregon !!

I am also for bettering the environment but this is not the way to do it . This is a money bill
and nothing more .
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